Tel: (0116) 271 2261 Fax: (0116) 271 0024

Email: office@launde.leics.sch.uk

Oadby Learning Partnership (Teaching School) www.olpteachingschool.org Email: olpltd@launde.leics.sch.uk



EXECUTIVE HEAD TEACHER
MISS INDERJIT SANDHU OBE, BA Hons, MA

HEAD OF SCHOOL
MS KATHRYN PRIDDEY BEd Hons

Scholars Academy Trust Company Number 8515149

LAUNDE PRIMARY SCHOOL

New Street Oadby Leicester LE2 4LJ

12 June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 1

It has been lovely to see the Year 1 children back in school this week. There have been lots of smiles from the children – and staff.

Starting on Monday 15 June the Year 1 children will be in school every day as follows:

Monday-Thursday -9.05 am -3.15 pm

Friday – 9.05 am – 12 noon (to allow for the classrooms to be deep cleaned ready for the following week). Please note that children will be sent home before their dinner time.

The children will remain in the groups that they have been in this week. Please see below for your child's class:

Sunburst 1 – Surnames A-Kh with Ms C Williams in Striding Edge classroom

Sunburst 2 – Surnames Ky-Z with Miss Dale in Striding Top classroom

Rainbows End 1 – Surnames A-K with Mrs G Williams in Bramblewood classroom

Rainbows End 2 – Surnames M-Z with Miss Brittain in Swiftwood classroom

Stepping Stones 1 – Surnames A-Na with Mrs Merz in Bradgate classroom

Stepping Stones 2 – Surnames Ne-Z with Mr Frost in Bosworth classroom

All children will need to bring their morning snack of fruit in a plastic bag (not a tub) clearly labelled with their name together with their water bottle. The children should be wearing trainers.

Depending on the weather please remember to send your child with a hat and sun cream.

We look forward to welcoming the children again next week.

Yours sincerely

Inderjit Sandhu & Kathryn Priddey